	[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]o |
.i

e )

ffﬁ%@é‘:@/ y



Eyton School  Newsletter Spring 2017

19th May 2017

	Diary Dates  These are also in Calendar on the website  www.eytonprimary.co.uk
19th May – Foundation Phase visit to Chester Zoo

19th May – Rev Sue will come into school to lead our Service.

20th May – A concert is to be held at Bangor-on- Dee Church with the Sirenian Singers; tickets are £8.00

29th May – 5th June HALF TERM

8th June – Year 6 Get Active for Summer, at Penley

16th June – Rounders Competition All Day Y3,4,5,6
30th June – Summer Fair 5.00pm – 7.00pm
19th July – Eyton Proms with Strawberry Tea
Free cricket sessions to start this term  - we will text when we have a date

	Newsletters, texts and emails

We are currently collating the information received and will let you know as soon as possible the results of the questionnaires. Thanks to everyone for your support and all the innovative ideas shared. This week’s newsletter has been printed out on paper, together with last week’s newsletter on the other side. Last week’s newsletter was on the website and also printed out and put on the noticeboard. Apologies that it was not emailed/texted out as usual, we will print them out for you until emails, apps and texts are sorted out. Thank you for your patience and understanding.

	Community News
20th May – 7.30pm St Dunawd’s Church Bangor on Dee – St Cecilia’s Singers – Concert 

15th July 2-4pm Strawberry Tea – Yew Tree Cottage

21st October 7.30pm - St Dunawd’s Church Bangor on Dee- Sirenian Singers Concert

	Children’s Hospice Week

22nd-26th May we will be selling wristbands for Hope House Children’s Hospice. The suggested donation is £1.00

	 Eyton Summer Fair.
The Summer Fair is going to be held on 30th June 5.00pm – 7.00pm. The PTA are hard at work, planning many different stalls, games and prizes for us all to enjoy. There will be lots of ways to get involved and join in the fundraising, together with requests for prizes and donations. 

The PTA have agreed to fund £100 for each class to go towards summer visits out of school. This will help to keep the costs of these enriching days down as far as possible. Foundation Phase have just had their visit to Chester Zoo and benefitted from the donation.

Please come along and support the PTA and the school. 

	Glad Rags Day!

On Friday 26th May, we are having a non-uniform day for the summer fair. The children can come in their own clothes, which still need to be suitable for school.  Please could the children bring a donation of a bottle for the fair. The bottle can be anything; bubble bath, pop, sauce….or something stronger!

	Eyton 100 Club
This will be drawn on Friday 26th May and winners will be in the next newsletter. If you’re not a member, then it’s only £1.00 per month and you still have time to join before the next draw. Please see Miss Jesson for more details.

	Get Fit For Summer!

This term there will be a free activity club on Wednesdays for all junior pupils (Yrs 3-6), parents and staff. There will be a variety of sporting and fitness activities such as dance, rounders and skipping to get everyone active for summer. 

	Summer Safe
Now that the Summer is here please could you send a sun hat and suncream in to school with your child. Please label the suncream with your child’s name. Children are encouraged not to share suncream as their skin is still very new and sensitive. Please send in a note if you do not want us to help your child apply sun cream.  

	Admin Support
Many of you will have noticed that there is no secretary in place yet. Please note that this will be resolved by half term. Please continue to send in your dinner money and Eyton Extras fees in every week as this is still banked and records kept. The new secretary will be sending bills when he/she starts!

	After-School Club

We’ve got some really exciting events planned in the run-up to half-term:

22nd May is Space Week! The children will be making their very own solar system here at Eyton. They will also be making rockets to blast off into space in and an astronaut to fly them. Please could reclaimed materials and a variety of boxes be collected in school next week, ready for model-making on 22nd May.
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